
STAR TOWER CO./T-MOBILE NORTHEAST 
PETITION FOR VARIANCE 

NOVEMBER 15, 2010 (Continued Hearing) 
 

 The public hearing continued from October 25 and November 1, 2010 was reopened in 
Stow Town Building at 7:30 p.m. on the petition filed by Star Tower Co., LLC, 655 Summer 
Street, Boston and T-Mobile Northeast LL, 15 Commerce Way, Norton for variances under 
Zoning Bylaw Sections 3.10, 5.3.7.1, 5.3.7.2 and 5.3.8 to allow construction of a wireless service 
facility at 215 Harvard Road (Wedgewood Pines Country Club).  The property is shown on 
Stow Property Map R-4 as Parcel 39A. 
 
 Board members present:  Edmund Tarnuzzer, Michele Shoemaker, Charles Barney 
(associate), Ruth Sudduth (associate). 
 
 The report of David Maxson of Isotrope, LLC, RF engineer consultant for the Board, had 
been received late last week with no opportunity for review by the Board, the applicant or Town 
Counsel.  It had been mutually agreed prior to the meeting that the hearing be further continued 
to December 6, 2010 at 7:30 p.m.  It had also been agreed there was no need for the applicant to 
be represented this evening. 
 
 On motion of Ms. Sudduth, second by Mr. Barney, it was unanimously voted to continue 
the hearing to Monday, December 6, 2010 at 7:30 p.m. 
 
 The hearing was adjourned at 7:40 p.m. to be continued on Monday, December 6, 2010 at 
7:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Catherine A. Desmond 
Secretary to the Board 
 
  


